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Mr. Brian J. McDermott 
Director for Incident Response 
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response 
Division of Preparedness and Response 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
 
Subject: Transmittal of Draft NEI 11-03, “Emergency Preparedness Frequently Asked Questions 
Process,” Revision 0, March 2011 
 
Project Number: 689 
 
Dear Mr. McDermott: 
 
The Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI) has developed a preliminary draft of NEI 11-03, “Emergency 
Preparedness Frequently Asked Questions Process” (EPFAQ), Revision 0. 
 
This preliminary draft is being provided in advance of the March 1st NRC public meeting to facilitate 
an informed dialog on the proposed EPFAQ process during the meeting.  The purpose of the EPFAQ 
process is to provide an organized forum for licensees and the NRC to resolve generic questions 
concerning the implementation of emergency preparedness requirements.   
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If you have any questions regarding the attached draft prior to the March 1st public meeting, please 
contact me at (202) 739.8016; spg@nei.org.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Susan Perkins-Grew 
 
c:  Mr. Christopher G. Miller, NRC 

Mr. Kevin Williams, NRC 
Mr. Mark Thaggard, NRC 

 Mr. Joseph D. Anderson, NRC 
NRC Document Control Desk 
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